
From: Nan Welch <nfwelch@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 2:19 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Bury the Northern Pass  
  
Who is going to explain to our grandchildren why we allowed these ugly towers to be built in 
Concord and the rest of the state.  
Most other states and countries are finding alternative ways to find energy.  
Why are we being so ancient in our design?  
With all the development of individual solar houses we are reducing the need for as much 
power in our state.  
Get on the bandwagon and bury Northern Pass! It should be actually stopped.  
Make a difference. 
Nan Welch, 358 Mountain Road,East Concord  
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